
From: Carrie Ford
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: OHV
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 9:40:30 AM

I am writing this email in hopes to show the love my family and I have for Oceano dunes! We have been going to
the dunes my whole life! I am now a mother of two littles who goes there more often now than EVER! My husband
grew up in the area and we have family all along the coast line from Paso to Santa Maria. We have spent thousands
of dollars per trip to the dunes. We love keeping our family tradition with our kids to show then what we grew up
doing as a family. We even have our family reunions on the beach multiple times per year. We love coming out and
going to local restaurants that we have come to love over the years as well as watching the sunrise and sunset on the
beach.
With that being said, I am asking you to please review some of the data that has been sent to you. The Food
administration has done some serious investigation and took a lot of time to get together reports for you to view. I
ask that you investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA and what impact does the marine biological
material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data? What percentage of dust is actually coming
from the SVRA?
We, the OHV community are tired of taking the blame. Please consider our views and our data!
Thank you.
Carrie Ford

secretary@resources.ca.gov
Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov
Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov
info@slocleanair.org
jim@oceanodunes.org

Sent from my iPhone
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